County of Santa Barbara

Planning and Development
Glenn S. Russell, Ph.D., Director

Dianne Black, Assistant Director

Date: January 18, 2018 g 7
To: Board of Supervisors 'J / / ({Q/
/ 4 Y
TN
From: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director, Planning and Developmex{t
Subject: Continuance of the Montecito Design Guidelines and Development Standards

Limited Update, Phase II (Detached Accessory Buildings)

On January 9, 2018, the Planning and Development Department requested that the Board of
Supervisors set a hearing for January 30, 2018, to consider the adoption of the Montecito
Architectural Guidelines and Development Standards Limited Update, Phase II (Administrative
Agenda, item A-35). The Planning and Development Department docketed a complete board
letter for this set hearing.

The Planning and Development Department requests a continuance of this item to February 27,
2018.

cc: Clerk of the Board
County Executive Office
Dianne Black, Assistant Director, Planning and Development
Dan Klemann, Deputy Director, Long Range Planning Division
Jessi Steele, Planner, Long Range Planning Division
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